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Vacancy for a Parish Councillor 

Are you looking for a new challenge? 

Do you want to make a positive difference? 

Would you like to influence decisions that affect 

your community? 

 

You will need to attend Parish Council meetings held once a 

month and spend some extra time on areas of specialism or 

interest. 

You must be aged 18 or over, an elector, and have been a 

resident or worked within 3 miles of the Parish for the past year.  

The position is unpaid. 

 

To express an interest or for more information, contact the 

Parish Clerk, Vicky Roe by Wednesday 16th September 2020.  

Email clerk@kegworthparishcouncil.gov.uk. Tel: 01509 670204 
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